Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

Dear Mr. Alvarez:



Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

Dear Ms. Britell:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict highranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

DAFOH

Doctors
Against
Forced
Organ
Harvesting

Dear Mr. Flannery:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with



China Dear Mr. Griffin:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China



Dear Mr. Kneeland:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D. Professor of Economics

Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

DAFDH

Doctors
Against
Forced
Organ
Harvesting

Dear Mr. McAllister:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D. Professor of Economics

Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

DAFOH

Doctors
Against
Forced
Organ
Harvesting

Dear Mr. McAuley:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

DAFOH

Doctors
Against
Forced
Organ
Harvesting

Dear Mr. McKinney:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D. Professor of Economics

Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

DAFOH

Doctors
Against
Forced
Organ
Harvesting

Dear Mr. Papastavrou:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D. Professor of Economics

Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

Dear Mr. Passerini:



Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D. Professor of Economics

Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China



Dear Mr. Plummer:

Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D. Professor of Economics

Ohio State University, Columbus

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

Dear Mr. Roof:



Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus

Email: dunn.4@osu.edu

Phone: 614-893-5851

Re: Informed corporate decisions in regard to business with China

Dear Mr. Wimbush:



Doctors Against Forced Organ Harvesting represents a group of concerned medical professionals and academics who are committed to raising awareness about and to ending unethical, forced organ procurement practices. There is objective evidence showing that China has been murdering prisoners of conscience through forced organ harvesting to fuel its illegal transplant business. We write to you because these practices may be ultimately related to the reputation and profitability of companies doing business with China.

For a decade and a half, China has claimed to perform 10,000 transplant operations annually—second only to the United States—in absence of a public organ donation system. The practice of forced organ harvesting first came to light with the Uighur ethnic group. After 1999, within a 5-year period and coinciding with the onset of the persecution of Falun Gong, a peaceful spiritual practice which was unlawfully banned in July 1999, the transplant numbers in China increased by 300-400% without a plausible explanation for the origin of the organs. Objective investigations have shown that Falun Gong prisoners of conscience, who are subjected to costly blood tests and medical exams while in detention, have been the primary source of the illegally seized organs in this multi-billion dollar business in China. Christians and Tibetans constitute other victim groups. Detailed information can be found at www.dafoh.org.

The Chinese government continues to use censorship to hide this unethical and illegal organ harvesting program, not only from the outside world but also from its own citizens. It has recently started to arrest and indict high-ranking officials who were known to be involved in the illegal organ trade with the vague charge of "violating Party discipline." These charges are part of the effort to cover up their most heinous offenses in forced organ harvesting. However, the greatly increased contact of the Chinese people beyond their borders, as well as the efforts of human rights organizations, including our own, to raise awareness on the forced organ harvesting issue is contributing to the unraveling of the cover-up.

Since the opening of trade with China in the late twentieth century, Western firms seeking to do business in the country have had to deal with a succession of issues including the general atmosphere of corruption and bribery, the lack of a dependable legal system, hacking, technology theft, and low quality control standards which have subjected consumers to shoddy and dangerous products. To this list of problems we must now add a major crime against humanity. The situation calls upon the corporate community to act swiftly and decisively with moral integrity and commitment to humane ethical values.

We write to bring this distressing situation to light as we trust in the goodness of people around the world who, we believe, once informed, will oppose this crime against humanity by all possible means. We understand that doing business with China involves many complex considerations. Nevertheless, we ask that you, as a representative of a corporation with high ethical standards, would discuss these atrocities with colleagues in your company and other businesses with which you have a relationship.

We welcome your moral support and any suggestions you might have for addressing these crimes by those in authority in China. We are happy to provide you with any further information and data that you may need in considering a possible course of action for your company.

Sincerely,

Torsten Trey, M.D., Ph.D.

Executive Director

DAFOH, Washington, D.C. Email: Torsten.Trey@dafoh.org

Phone: 202-510-3894

Lucia Dunn, Ph.D.

Professor of Economics Ohio State University, Columbus